
 

Autumn Discos 

01 October 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The BFS PTA would like to invite all the children from Years 1 to 4 to this terms discos.  DJ 

Ashley will be hosting and playing great tunes, so find your best frock and start practicing 

those dance moves. 

Tickets are £4 each and this includes 3 glow sticks on arrival. We ask that children bring no 

more than £2 to purchase drinks and snacks (please can children keep their money in a named 

purse/wallet). We will be on hand to support the children with their purchases. There will also 

be water and a quiet space available throughout the evening. 

Year 1 and 2 

4.30pm – 5.30pm 

Year 3 and 4 

5.45pm – 6.45pm 

Online tickets go on sale October 4 and close October 17 - Please book your child’s ticket via 

our dedicated sales site.  Please note – we now operate on a cashless system.  

www.pta-events.co.uk/bfs 

We will also be looking for volunteers to help at both discos. If you are able to support us then 

please either email us (bfspta18@yahoo.com) or send us a message on our Facebook page 

(Broadstone First School PTA). 

Thanks for your continued support. 

The BFS PTA 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/bfs

